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From: PAUL EDWARD SCHINDLER
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Comment Plan Commission Item 69554
Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 3:01:06 PM

Hello,  
This is my written comment on item 69554 on the agenda for the Plan Commission public hearing. 
I am opposed to 614 University Avenue nightclub because of the wall-shaking sound I and my
roommate had to endure until 12:10am yesterday on a Sunday night. We live in an apartment
directly above the club, and have been living here for the mast couple of years. Regardless of the
time of day, the sound level was ridiculous, and it was uncomfortable to sit in our own living room
without headphones on to block the sound. As students at the University with class early Monday
morning, this is extremely disruptive to our sleep schedules because it is utterly impossible to sleep
while the club is in full swing as it was last night. It has not been open for long enough to know how
long it will be open other nights, and I was not able to call due to the absence of a website for the
bar, but I foresee this being a major inconvenience in the future especially since I am committed to
this lease until mid-August. I was not able to determine the law regarding this in the noise ordinance
of Madison due to its lengthiness, but I would like to be sure the bar, at a minimum, follows the law,
and hopefully this means being less obnoxious than it has been this past week if it is here to stay. 
Thanks, 
-Paul Schindler 
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